
 
 
 

 

(Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 020/2020     

 

July 9, 2020 

 

Subject:           Announcement of MONO’s Additional Holiday in 2020 

 

 To:  President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

    Pursuant to the Cabinet’s resolution, declaring a substitute holiday for Songkran festival, 

Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”), would like to notify that Monday, July 27, 2020 

is an additional 2020 holiday of the Company, a substitute holiday for the 2020 Songkarn festival. 

 

   Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

              

                           (Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

              Chief Executive Officer 


